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-Operation Christmas Child –Shoebox Packing Party-Teen Center-Nov. 8th,  
6-8pm, Donations of Items Needed for Shoeboxes and/or Shipping-$10.00/box,  

 contact Mike Knowlton at 988-3006. 

-Teen Center-Wednesdays-6-8pm. Dinner provided. 
-Friday Night Youth Group-Community Gospel, 7-9pm, contact Mike. 

-Anchor-Community Gospel, Sundays, 5pm, contact Mike. 

-Horse Show-October 9 at Davidson’s, 123 lull Hill Rd., Laurens. 

-Knowlton Yard Sale-Continues until the end of October. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Central NY YFC 

PO Box 362 

Oneonta, NY 13820 

 

Return Service Requested 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non-Profit Org. 

U.S. Postage 

PAID 

Oneonta, NY 

Permit No. 291 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CNYYFC Staff: 

 

Dorothy Davidson-Executive Director 

          Mike Knowlton-Ministry Staff 

        Susan Gielskie-Equine Program 

           Jody Wisse-Office Manager 



  
 

 
             16 ft. “Cross” Window 

 

 

Praises 

-Summer programs, events and 

activities went well.  

-Teens continue to attend the Friday night youth group with Mike and participate in activities  

at the Teen Center.  

 

Prayer 

-For the current school year as new events and activities are discussed and planned  

to reach more teens in the local Unadilla area.   

-For more teens to participate in activities at the Teen Center and other Unadilla events.  

-For the indoor arena to be completed and volunteers to help with the connector addition.  

 

Volunteers Needed-If you are interested in volunteering with one of our ministries please  

contact the office to ask questions and get details  

 

Horse Clinic August 2023 

Summer is over and teens are back to school.  The Davidson 
farm however continues to be busy as we head into fall.  
Currently a 70ft. x 140ft. indoor riding arena is being built by an 
Amish company. The work is moving along quickly and when 
they finish the indoor arena section, our work begins. The 
second phase includes a connector building with eight stalls, a 
larger tack room and a viewing room for spectators. In addition, 
there will be an area that I will be using as an office. For the 
completion of the connector addition we will be scheduling 
“work days” and are looking for volunteers. We would like to get 
this section completed before winter. If anyone is interested in 
volunteering, please contact me or call the office to sign up 
(office-607-432-0594). 
 
For the new indoor arena Mark Davidson designed a 16 ft. 
“Cross” window for one end of the arena. I went in the 
unfinished arena to pray and realized I will be at the foot of the 
Cross every day when I am in the arena.   
 
Humility is there, forgiveness is there and peace is there. It was 
a quiet moment in the dark arena when I prayed for God’s 
blessing on this new building, to use it for his glory in ways I 
never imaged, with teens hearing the Word of God and 
receiving it as their own.  
 
At the foot of the Cross, Dorothy Davidson 

 


